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Kathy Gross

From: Morse, Collette <CMORSE@rbf.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 10:51 AM
To: Claudia Manrique
Subject: RE: Moreno Valley - Revised MND (Alessandro Blvd)
Attachments: Revised Calc Area 3.pdf

Hi Claudia: 
 
Getting ready to make some final graphic changes.  It is possible to either get a jpg or 
shape file for the revised Calc Area 3?  In the graphic from the council packet 
(attached), it appears that the new parcel (APN 486280043) has two designations – 
open space and R30 – yes?  And if yes, in the graphic did you draw in the split of the 
two uses?  I just want to make sure we use the correct graphic/GIS files for the final 
IS document.  Any help would be greatly appreciated.  Thanks. 
 
Collette 
 
From: Claudia Manrique [mailto:claudiam@moval.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2013 10:52 AM 
To: Morse, Collette 
Subject: RE: Moreno Valley - Revised MND (Alessandro Blvd) 
 
Thank you for the update. 
I’ll be working with Darisa on the invoice. 
 
From: Morse, Collette [mailto:CMORSE@rbf.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2013 10:51 AM 
To: Claudia Manrique 
Subject: RE: Moreno Valley - Revised MND (Alessandro Blvd) 
 

Claudia: 
  
We still need to make those final changes, and should have that done within the next 
two weeks. 
  
Collette 
  
_____________________________________________ 
From: Claudia Manrique [mailto:claudiam@moval.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2013 10:48 AM 
To: Morse, Collette 
Subject: Moreno Valley - Revised MND (Alessandro Blvd) 
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Hi Collette: 
  
We received RBF’s invoice for the additional environmental work on Alessandro Blvd’s MND 
– just checking on the status of the last revision to include the parcel exchange in Area #3 
of the R30 rezoning.  
  
Thank you! 
  
Sincerely, 
Claudia  
  


